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           Madison City Schools
                 211 Celtic Drive
              Madison, AL  35758




Dear Parent/Guardian,
	
In accordance with the Alabama Course of Study, all 5th – 12th grade students must receive instruction on HIV/AIDS.  A committee comprised of parents, teachers, clergy, nurses, 
and physicians was formed to review the information and insure the material to be presented is 
age-appropriate.  The Madison City School System administration has approved this material. 
The Health Educator for Madison City Schools, a Registered Nurse, will teach this curriculum. 

The HIV/AIDS curriculum will be presented to your child during his/her Science class this term.  Please utilize the time before and/or following the presentation to discuss this important issue with your child.  Information regarding HIV can be found at WWW.CDC.GOV/HIV and WWW.HIV.GOV 

If you permit your child to take part in this class, you do not need to do anything further.  If we do not hear from you, we assume that we have permission for your child to participate.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]If for any reason, you do NOT want your child to take part in this class, please sign below and return this form to school before the scheduled class date.  

Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.  


Ashley Zimnowski, RN
Nurse Health Educator
Madison City Schools
abzimnowski@madisoncity.k12.al.us



I do NOT want my child________________________ to participate in the classroom instruction 
			         (Print student’s name)
on HIV/AIDS.






__________________________________                                          _______________________
Signature of Parent/Guardian                                                                                  Date
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